BARGAINING UPDATE



Bulletin # 8 April 11, 2017

CUPE LOCAL 500/CITY OF WINNIPEG BARGAINING UPDATE

The Local 500 bargaining committee met with the employer and conciliator on the evening of April 10th.

During our session, we engaged in some good dialogue regarding the union's proposals and the interpretation of certain clauses in the collective agreement. There is still more work to be done to reach an agreement. However, we are optimistic that talks will continue to be productive and we can work towards a fair and reasonable offer to bring to the membership.

We have more bargaining dates scheduled in April and are looking at dates in May to continue talks. We look forward to providing you with more updates following our next bargaining session.

We appreciate your continued patience and support during this process.

Watch for more information:

Your bargaining committee will keep you informed as progress is made. Members should continue to check the bulletin boards for bargaining updates. You can also visit the website at cupe500.mb.ca and also sign-up for email updates to stay informed.

If you have any questions or concerns about negotiations, please contact us at 204-942-1001.

In solidarity,

Your Bargaining Committee

KB/ng cope 342